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Friday 10th May 2019
Dear Parents

Each year we take children from Y5 to the Robinwood Activity Centre in Todmorden. This trip involves three days of activity during which the children experience canoeing, raft building, archery, climbing, abseiling and the piranha pool, to mention but a few.  Robinwood provide quality activities and exceptional attention to detail as far as health and safety are concerned.  Children are accommodated in dormitories, and bedding is provided.  The accommodation is very secure – and all meals are provided and thoroughly enjoyed by all the children. There is great emphasis on team work and independence, and the children benefit greatly from this experience.  I have provisionally booked for your children next year from:

Wednesday 22nd  April  to Friday 24th April 2020.
 To enable me to secure this booking I need to know exact numbers and so if you wish your child to go, please complete the attached slip and return to school with a non-returnable deposit of £20 per child by Friday 24th May 2019. The approximate cost is £245, which can be paid in instalments over the year. You may also wish to pay on line using the payment systems through www.eduspot.co.uk. Shortly you will receive a text with an individual password for you to log on to the payment website. School can still receive cash or cheque payment, if this is more convenient. 

Please note that all payments are voluntary contributions; however should the required amount of voluntary contributions not be received then school will have no alternative but to cancel the trip unless school is able to cover the shortfall arising from parents/carers unwilling or unable to make a voluntary contribution.  If the event does proceed each child would be allowed to participate fully without discrimination irrespective of contribution circumstances.

Parents/Carers who receive specific state benefits (the eligibility criteria for the remission of such charges is in line with free school meal eligibility) are exempt from charges for board and lodgings, but not from the activities or travel. 
Please complete and return the slip to school by Friday 24th May 2019
Kind regards

Mrs E. Summersgill

I would like my child ---------------------------------------------------------------------------to go to Robinwood  in 2020  and enclose £20 non-refundable deposit or I will pay the deposit online 
Signed …………………………………………………. Date ………………………………
Email………………………………………………………………………………….
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